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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Planning Commission Members 
 
FROM: Jeff Shrum, Development Services Director 
 
SUBJECT: October 26th Workshop Meeting - Comprehensive Plan Update Discussion Draft Plan 

Sections:  Introduction, Background, Comprehensive Plan Future Land Use (Partial 
Section) and Island Neighborhood Section    

 
DATE: October 20, 2016 
 
 
 
Staff and the consultant have provided four draft sections of the plan for review over the last two previous 
meetings.  The purpose of this workshop will be to discuss these four items in detail with emphasis on 
major policy decisions that have yet to be made for inclusion in these four sections.  I also anticipate that we 
will provide a draft copy of the open space section of the plan at the meeting to provide you with time to 
review and provide discussion at a future meeting on that item.   
 
As always, please keep in mind that all of the information being provided at this time is a rough/preliminary 
draft that is subject to change which could include substantial changes as we move forward with further 
discussions.  Once again Staff is looking forward to your discussion and comments on these initial draft 
sections of the Plan.     
 
Cc. Comprehensive Plan Update file 


